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RAIL WORK NEAR YOU 
21 April 2021 

WHAT ARE WE DOING? 
John Holland will be carrying out works on behalf of ARTC in the rail corridor near you, at 
Warwick Farm.  

The works are required to relocate trackside infrastructure and assets. We have limited opportunities 
throughout the year to access this area due to the rail services that travel in the corridor and will be carrying 
out this work during a pre-planned track closure. 

HOW MIGHT THIS WORK AFFECT YOU? 
WHEN: 6am Thursday 29 April 2021, to 6pm Monday 3 May 2021.  

Work is taking place during the day only, from 6am to 6pm.  

WHAT: The work involves use of heavy machinery, to ensure activities are performed safely and efficiently. 
You may experience noisy work during and outside standard work hours, including jack hammering. 

Activities include service investigations, piling, structural steel assembly and concrete demolition works. 
Controls will be in place to manage potential noise impacts.  

The work area is shown on the diagram overleaf. A site compound may also be established in Stroud Park 
if required, accessed from Station Street. 

TRAFFIC: Traffic control near the rail corridor and in part of Station Street will manage pedestrian 
interactions as well as trucks travelling to and from site and the compound.  

Heavy vehicles will be using local streets to access the rail corridor. While we will park our vehicles inside 
the rail corridor where possible, please be aware that on-street parking may be limited near the work site 
entry at the corner of Station Street and Lawrence Hargrave Road. 

Thank you for your patience while this work takes place. For further information about the work or to provide 
feedback, please contact Enviroline on 1300 550 402 or Enviroline@artc.com.au. 

 

   CONTRACTOR 

 

This document contains important information about road projects in 
your area. If you require the services of an interpreter, please contact 
the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call 
the project team on 1300 550 402. The interpreter will then assist you 
with translation. 
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RAIL WORK NEAR YOU 

Location of works – Warwick Farm 

 
Indicative and not to scale  

 

 

WANT TO KNOW MORE? 
ARTC is committed to working with landowners, 
communities, state and local governments as a vital part of 
our planning and consultation work, and we value your 
input. If you have any questions or comments, please let us 
know. 
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